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TREASURER RUSSELL STATEMENT ON TERRORIST 
ATTACKS IN ISRAEL 

 

Treasurer Erick Russell released the following statement today on the recent terrorist attacks in 
Israel. 

“The suffering and grief caused by the terrorist attacks in Israel are challenging to fathom, and nearly 
impossible to articulate. My thoughts are with the people of Israel and our neighbors in the Jewish 
community.  

“Connecticut stands together in denouncing these senseless acts of violence perpetrated by Hamas.” 
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